
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This Tuesday, we will host the Dare to Dream assembly here at JMS. We are excited to have the 

Dare to Dream team back with us again this year. This year, Tom Giles, an internationally 

recognized snowboarder will be here to share his story with students.   

 

Report cards will go home with students on Tuesday of this week.  

 

6th Graders will attend the Grasshoppers game on Wednesday. 

 

We will also host an 8th grade dance meeting this Wednesday at 6:00 in the media center. Parents 

who would like to assist with the dance are encouraged to attend.  

 

Music students will be at Carowinds on Friday of this week. 

 

Our baseball and softball teams will play at home against Northern Middle on Thursday. Track 

will have a meet at home against Northwest Middle on Wednesday.  

 

We’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


